
kstrom@c-t-associates.com 

From: Jennifer McNeill <McNeill@LMHA1.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 1 :47 PM 

To: Werner, James <James.Werner@louisvilleky0gov>; kstrom@c-t-associates.com 

Cc: Greg Crum <crum@LMHA1.org> 

Subject: RE: 405 S Jackson 201 

James-We will handle it. 

Kathy-Please review and address the email complaint below. Let me know when the issue is 
addressed. 

From: Werner, James <James. Werner@louisvilleky
0
gov> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 1 :20 PM 

To: Jennifer McNeill <McNeill@LMHA1.org> 

Subject: 405 S Jackson 201 

Metro received the following complaint 

Water leak in the bathroom coming from the upstairs apartment. Broken 

Complaint Date Time: May 02, 2022 

tiles in the kitchen and bathroom. Light bulb hanging down from the ceiling fan in the bedroom. 

Hallways are not being cleaned. 

Thanks, 

James F. Werner 

Code Enforcement Officer II 

Department of Codes & Regulations 

LOUISVILLE FORWARD 

Original Complaint 
Metro May 2nd, 2022
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Resolved June 21, 
2022
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